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Bees Keep on Giving 
 

On the 27th of October we had our first lip balm extravaganza. We had 
over 20 students join their efforts to create an all-natural lip balm with our 
beeswax, our honey, coconut oil and vanilla extract. Students started by 
grading the wax and then heated up the wax and coconut oil to exactly 66 
degrees Celsius. They mixed in thoroughly all the other ingredients and 
then slowly poured into molds. The next day they capped all lip balm 
containers and applied the labels. Thank you to all participants and 
specifically Ms. Rehel whom we could not of done this without her. 
 

P.S. We will be selling this new product along with our sweet honey at 
Parent-Teacher interviews and the two first weeks of December.  
 

Jean-François Pépin 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 




